
The following have been modified 
for your safety: 
Following Government guidelines, we have conducted certain changes to ensure 
you will be welcomed back to a Covid-safe environment.


• Fixed entry and exit doors with one-way system wherever possible.

• Hand sanitizer on entrance and distributed throughout the pub.

• Your name and contact details will need to be taken when you arrive.

• Designated tables will be provided to ensure social distancing whilst no 

seating is permitted at the bar.

• Orders will be made at the bar with contactless payments wherever possible.

• To minimise risk, restrooms will be limited to one person in at any one time.


With limited space due to implementing social distancing, we will be operating on 
a first come first serve basis, although, we are willing to reserve tables 01377 256 
349.


We take this opportunity to say a huge thank you to all our supporting customers 
as we look forward to seeing everyone in the coming weeks.


Kind regards,


Petros and Jackie



